
 
The 18th Session of the 25th House of Representatives, 

3rd year (Second Annual Ordinary Session) Special Meeting 
17 December 2021 

at the House of Representatives Chamber, Parliament Building 

 

 Mr. Supachai Phosu, Second Deputy Speaker of the House of Representatives, 
chaired the meeting on behalf of the Speaker of the House of Representatives.  
 

 The meeting had considered the report on the consideration and study of the 
guidelines for the management of the entire watershed system, which the Ad-hoc Committee 
had completed the consideration.  This was the continuation of the special meeting held in 
the 18th Session of the 3rd Year of the 25th House of Representatives (Second Annual Ordinary 
Session) on 3 December 2021. 
 

 Before the approval of the aforementioned report began, the chairperson of the 
meeting proceeded to examine the quorum.  It appeared that the number of members of 
the House of Representatives did not reach a quorum.  The Second Deputy Speaker of the 
House of Representatives ordered the meeting to be adjourned. 
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